
Friday 15th March 2024 

This year we are inviting all children to wear an 

item of red clothing for Red Nose Day.   

There will be an in-school talent show competition  

We will not be collecting coin donations this year. 

 If however you would like to donate, please visit -  

www.comicrelief.com 


